
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 

NEWSLETTER  

3rd July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Teachers’ Strike – The NEU has confirmed two more days of strike action although I can 
confirm that our school will be fully open for all children as normal.  
 
A huge thanks to Akira who, having performed at Glastonbury last week, came into school 
to give us an exclusive performance. His energy, creativeness and skill in producing these 
pictures was incredible and all the children, and staff, were mesmerised watching him! Thank 
you Akira, and to Herbie and Woody's Dad for arranging this for us. 

 

 
 
 
 
Residential – thank you to the children in Year 5 and 6 who were absolutely fantastic on 
residential last week. We all had a great time and thank you to Ruth Harker and the staff for 
making the trip viable. The Year 5/6 children will be sharing their photos and memories this 
week in their Celebration Assembly at 2.40pm on Friday.  
 
Leavers Service – This year our Year 6 Leavers Service will take place in St Helen’s Church on 
Friday 21st July at 9.15am. The Year 5 and 6 will attend the event and we also invite parents 
of our Year 6 children to come and join with us for this special service.  
 
Sports day – takes place next Monday 10th July and we politely request that only 2 adults per 
child attend the event due to our safety restrictions and risk assessments. Thank you for your 
understanding of this matter. We would ask all parents to bring their own chair to sit on. Key 



stage 2 children will start sports day at 9.15am till approx. 11.45am; Key stage 1 children will 
start at 1pm and then finish for home time at 3.15pm. Please can you make sure that your 
child has their hat and water bottle in school every day and especially on sports day. 
 
Year 6 summer production – The Year 6 children are looking forward to their end of year 
show which will be performed here in school. There will be 2 performances: Wednesday 19th 
and Thursday 20th July. They will start at 6pm and we ask for the children to be in school at 
5.40pm, in their costumes. Tickets will be on sale later this week – email to follow.   
 
 
PTA summer event – Monday 24th July 2 – 5pm. We are holding our first colour run 
fundraising event as well as a bbq, disco, bar and stalls. Children will complete the run with 
their class and all children will be with their class teachers until 3.15pm. After this time, 
children will be the responsibility of their parent/carer or alternatively attend Zac’s club. 
Therefore, parents can either come from 2pm or join us from 3.15pm. Further information 
was sent earlier today 
 
Diary Dates 
Summer term ends Tuesday 25th July at 1.30pm 
 
Please do contact the office or catch me on the playground if you wish to discuss anything 
with me. 
 
With best wishes 
 

Miss Emma E Miller 

 

 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mrs Pape (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team can 

be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-

a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff. 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

